Parents are encouraged to first address all matters of concern to their child’s teacher. 

Should there not be a satisfactory explanation/resolution, an appointment with the School Administrator should be scheduled.

Parents may also send an email to hopscotchlimited3@gmail.com. This email is accessible only by the proprietress and all matters will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are always available to attend to your needs at all times.

